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From: James Hagen [mailto:Gocmacho@outlook.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 1:13 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: DP Murphy’s application for petroleum license in Borden‐Carleton 

As a long-time resident of Borden-Carleton I am strongly opposed to this application because all services are 
being provided by the 3 gas stations in our small community and all needs are already being met. Approving 
this application would be detrimental to the 2 multigenerational service stations, especially.  

Respectfully yours , 
James Hagen 
902-439-2542
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